
Statement regarding the future 
BGC Aurora site: 
 

The Boys & Girls Clubs of North Central Illinois remains dedicated to providing safe spaces, 
enriching programs, and caring mentors for local youth. As we continue expanding in 
Aurora, we are excited to develop a new clubhouse facility. After completing our due 
diligence on the land in Garfield Park, we have determined that this location will not be the 
site for construction. We are grateful for the support of local oFicials and the City of Aurora 
as we work together to identify the ideal location to serve more than 300 Aurora youth each 
day and help them build Great Futures. Click here for an additional update! 

https://www.dailyherald.com/20250221/news/aurora-boys-and-girls-club-to-get-500000-from-feds-to-build-clubhouse/

